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Rep. Garber Files For Re-election 
State Representative Randy Garber has filed for re-election to represent the 62nd District in the
Kansas House.
The Sabetha Republican is seeking a second two-year term.
He was first elected in 2010.
The 62nd District includes Brown and Nemaha Counties.
Candidates have until noon, June 1st to file.   


